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January 9, 2018

Dear Parent or Guardian,

This letter is to inform you that students at Gulf High School may sign up and pay to take the SAT School Day (test is administered during the school day) being offered on Tuesday, April 24, 2018. The deadline to sign up and provide payment is Wednesday, February 28, 2019.

The SAT is designed to assess academic readiness for college and may be used as an FSA ELA concordant score for students who have not passed the FSA ELA Grade 10 assessment. Students can meet the score requirement by earning a 430 or higher on the Evidence Based Reading and Writing section or earning a 24 or higher on the Reading section.

Students may participate by paying College Board’s standard fee for the test. They will need to sign up at the GHS Front Desk, Ms. Martinez. The cost for these students will be [$45 without essay or $60 with essay- pick which one you will give]. Students who meet the eligibility requirements listed below qualify for a fee reduction. The reduced cost for qualifying students is [$8 without essay and $15 with essay]. These students will need to provide payment directly to the school by Wednesday, February 28, 2019. Make check payable to Gulf High School.

Students are eligible for a fee reduction if one or more of these scenarios apply:

· enrolled in or eligible to participate in the National School Lunch Program (NSLP) · annual family income falls within the Income Eligibility Guidelines set by the USDA Food and Nutrition Service

· enrolled in a federal, state, or local program that aids students from low-income families (e.g., Federal TRIO programs such as Upward Bound)

· family receives public assistance

· live in federally subsidized public housing or a foster home, or are homeless

· are a ward of the state or an orphan

If you have questions regarding the SAT School Day administration, please contact Mr. Serletic at 727-774-3300 or jserleti@pasco.k12.fl.us.

For more information on the test, including practice tests and sample questions, please visit https://sat.collegeboard.org/practice.

Thank you,

Kim Davis
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